
 

    

Thursday 9th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Reports 2020 

Before the end of this week, you should receive an email with your child’s report for this school 

year attached.  Not all year groups will get them at the same time or on the same day; it may 

be Thursday or Friday.  If you have not received an email by Friday lunchtime, please contact 

the office.  

 

Things are a little different due to the closing of schools to most pupils as a result of Covid-19. 

Your child’s teacher has written an attainment comment for each area of the Early Years 

Foundation Stage Profile. 

 

 
  

This report is for your information only and is based on much less curriculum content than normal.   

 

I would like to reassure you again that as children return to school in September, their learning in 

all subjects will be reviewed in a range of ways, allowing us to plan for their varied starting 

points.  Some children will need more support than others and more individualised learning 

programmes will be planned where they are needed.  

 

If you feel there is anything in this report that you need to discuss with the teacher, please email 

the office and this will be passed on to the classteacher.  Where possible they will reply via email 

or by telephone. 

 

If your child left anything in school when we closed to most children in March, please contact 

the office to arrange to collect these items so that they do not get lost over the Summer 

holidays.  Any goods left in school after next Friday 17th July, will be thrown away. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Emma Lote 

On Track Your child was working where we would expect them to be at that 

point in the year. 

Emerging Your child had areas where they were finding it difficult to work without 

support. 


